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                                                                        6.11.10 
K-2 Christmas Concert 

 
 
Dear KD and KA Parents/Caregivers 
 
As this year comes to a close, all K to 2 classes are busy preparing for a fabulous Christmas Performance. 
This performance will be held on Friday 3rd December from 12 noon in the school hall. Every child from 
Kindergarten to Year 2 will have a role in the Christmas Performance. All parents, caregivers, friends and 
family are welcome to attend. 
 
KD and KA will be broken toys in this performance and they could be dressed as the following: 
 

1. A superhero,  eg, Batman, Spiderman, Superman etc. 

2. A doll, eg, Barbie, Bratz, fairy, princess etc. 

3. Any other recognisable toy.                         

 

The children will also need a bandage, bandaid, sling or anything else that would be appropriate, to 
indicate that the toy is broken. 
 

It would be appreciated if you could complete the form below to indicate what your child will be wearing 

on the day. If you are having difficulty obtaining a costume please let us know as we have a few spares at 

school. 

Thank you for your support in enabling your child to participate in such a fun event. We are looking 
forward to a fantastic Christmas extravaganza for 2010 at Engadine West Public School. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Browne and Mrs Sams       Mr Royston 

Principal 
 
       

 
My child______________________________ will be wearing a ___________________________________ 
 
costume in the Christmas Concert.                                                                                                                      

 

mailto:engadinew-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

